
Superior Court of California 
County of San Diego 

 
CENTRAL COURTHOUSE 

1100 Union St 
SAN DIEGO CA 92101 

 
September 22, 2025 

 
NOTICE TO ALL PARTIES, ATTORNEYS, AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC: 

 
NOTICE OF RELOCATION OF THE UNLAWFUL DETAINER 

COURTROOM 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, effective November 3, 2025, the Superior Court of California, County 

of San Diego, will relocate the Unlawful Detainer courtroom from the Central Courthouse, 5th floor, 

Department 501, to the 2nd floor, Department 201. 

The Civil Business Office, where Unlawful Detainer filings are accepted, will remain at its current 

location at the Hall of Justice. 

 


